
Community Breakfast article for Rotary website. 

 

Royston Community Breakfast re-started on 11th February 2022. 

We had a good turnout of 11 people for the Community Breakfast re-start meeting,including 

2 new members. Karin Weston kindly chaired the meeting in Neil’s unavoidable absence and 

the group was very happy to be able to meet in person again – and to have the usual 

excellent Old Bull Inn breakfast! 

We had a useful update from each person and a discussion about possible future Speakers, 

coming up with several very good possibilities. As the group’s primary purpose is mutual 

support for group leaders, we discussed how to give enough time also for members to raise 

their own group’s issues and concerns during meetings, and so benefit from others’ 

experience, techniques and practical solutions. 

The next meeting is on Friday 11th March at 7.30am for Breakfast at 8.00am at the Old Bull Inn, 

contact breakfast@roystoncommunity.org.uk for an invitation. 

 


